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Adelphi University Protocols for Contact From Immigration and Customs Enforcement (ICE) 

and Other Governmental Agents Inquiring About Immigration Status 

Regarding DACA students and the two Executive Orders temporarily restricting entry of certain foreign 

nationals in to the United States: each of these Executive Orders have been enjoined by Federal courts 

and are not in effect, at least temporarily. Adelphi University, through its DACA International and 

Immigration Task Force, is committed to monitoring such orders and related policies and their effect on 

campus climate. 

It is essential for the university to have a consistent set of protocols to serve as a guide when responding 

to government inquiries. In light of the revised Executive Order, as well as heightened attention to 

undocumented immigrants living in the United States, the following set of protocols are designed to guide 

the university community in the event they are contacted by Immigration and Cuif4132(an4(ig)r5nSEnw>Gct)9(e)9(m)-2(en)e 



8. Without a legal mandate, there will be no enforcement of federal immigration laws. 


